
SAMPLE LISTED ISSUER LETTER TO BURSA MALAYSIA INFORMING 
ABOUT LISTED ISSUER’S DECISION NOT PURCHASE/CANCEL BURSA 
LINK 
 
Attention:  BURSA LINK Application Administrator 

Listing Division, 
Group Regulations, 
Bursa Malaysia 
9th Floor, Exchange Square, 
Bukit Kewangan, 50200 Kuala Lumpur 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
BURSA Listing Information Network (“BURSA LINK”) 
 
With reference to the above, we wish to confirm that all our announcements to Bursa 
Malaysia are sent via our External Company Secretary. Our Management is of the 
view that for the time being it is not necessary for us to maintain our own ID, 
Application and PC at our Company Office. Therefore compliance to the 
requirements by our External Company Secretary shall be deemed to be our own 
compliance. 
 
We also accept that we will be fully responsible for all announcements sent by our 
External Company Secretary, We hope that Bursa Malaysia will take note of our 
decision. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
<Listed Issuer Director/CEO Name> 
<Position>, 
<Listed Issuer Name> 
 
<Official Seal/Rubber Stamp of the Listed Issuer> 
 
 
Note: This letter should be forwarded to the following: 
 
BURSA LINK Application Administrator 
Listing Division, 
Group Regulations, 
Bursa Malaysia 
9th Floor, Exchange Square, 
Bukit Kewangan, 50200 Kuala Lumpur 
 


